
Register for the Early-Career Technical Assistance Workshop at the 
Dissemination & Implementation Conference, Wednesday, December 11, 1:00-
5:00 p.m., Gateway Marriott, Arlington, VA 

The VA Quality Enhancement Research Initiative (QUERI) is delighted to coordinate 
the 2024 Early-Career Technical Assistance Workshop, which is open to all D&I 
conference attendees and will take place on Wednesday, December 11 from 1:00-5:00 
p.m. at the Gateway Marriott in Arlington, VA. The Workshop will include presentations
on current D&I funding priorities and new directions in D&I methods from leading
experts in the field. There will be an opportunity to engage with research experts and
receive targeted project-specific feedback.

To register for the Workshop, complete this registration form by November 1, 2024. If 
you are interested in receiving feedback on an implementation 
science project, include a one-page abstract of your study idea and indicate the funding 
organization (e.g., NCI, ARHQ, VA) to which the proposed study would most likely be 
submitted. If the funding organization is NIH, please specify which institute. Abstracts 
will be used to connect applicants to potential funding agency representatives and those 
with similar interests for project-specific feedback. If you have any questions, 
contact ditaworkshop@va.gov.  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Facademyhealth.org%2FDIScience&data=05%7C02%7C%7C076ddb474c94491df91608dcbae93c6b%7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf%7C0%7C0%7C638590758107719746%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uYMstoV6q%2BibYukglv41bVv5VAVfSwcUtUbvNLO5FJk%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.queri.research.va.gov%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7C076ddb474c94491df91608dcbae93c6b%7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf%7C0%7C0%7C638590758107731517%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XcZQc7%2B4G6plmwBoeZ83ZQOz6PE7oqzhxXGGWBe6VC4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvhaordfedramp.gov1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_78HZMNrm0qeuth4&data=05%7C02%7C%7C076ddb474c94491df91608dcbae93c6b%7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf%7C0%7C0%7C638590758107739801%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lnWCU4%2Fuo1u3D%2Bnjn8s9fG4D3hQsUyzHNgnePL2yUdY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:taworkshop@va.gov

